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To Whom it may concern,
 
In regards to the DBA, Public consultation, Draft Scope of practice registration
standard and guidelines for dental practitioners I agree and support the
recommendations of ADOHTA national.
 
Regards,
Denise Morcom
Dental Therapist
 
 
 

mailto:dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au



